
Subject: Re: thank you  wayne
Posted by Wayne Parham on Fri, 06 Aug 2004 22:45:29 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

It was really great to see you, Link.  Always a pleasure.Lets have the next Great Plains Audio
Club meeting at your place.  We should have one in about six weeks, and people from Tulsa can
probably carpool to Woodward.Just set a time and announce it here.  Probably best to set it for
late afternoon or early evening to give folks time to drive.  What do you think?
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